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Photos courtesy of Year 3's trip to Lego Land



Dear Parents,

This week saw our Year 3s head to Legoland to investigate how forces impact
on the design of a theme park and the rides. Ensuring children are able to
relate their learning to practical application is a significant part of the
curriculum and further embeds purpose and meaning to their learning. I look
forward to seeing the designs they will now create in class. 

Movie night with our Year 6 and 7s was a huge success. The children
watched (some) of the movie, chatted, relaxed, played and bonded, which is
ultimately the reason for holding such community events. We were also able
to raise over AED 5000 for the Innoventures GIVE charity. 

Today we had our Spirit Day, where children from across the school came
together in support of their House. Ms Natalie (Year 3), along with the
teachers, House Captains and Student Council led the way with chants and
activities. This comradery builds whole school relationships and develops a
strong sense of belonging. A big thank you to all the parents for helping your
children with their House colours and even dressed up yourselves.

I am now off to join the Year 5s on their camp for the afternoon, so I hope
you all have a wonderful weekend and we will see you next week.
 
Kind regards,
Tom Collar

Head of Primary's Message
Lucy and Arthur enjoying a
swim at their own doggy
school. This is where they
spend their days.



26th January 
Year 3 School Sleepover
Communication from Homeroom

Comm's Corner

23rd January - 1st February
KG2 trips to Jam Jar
Communication from Homeroom

23rd January
Year 4 trip to the View
Communication from Homeroom

23rd January
Year 2 Islamic A and B Mosque Trip
Venue: Masjid As Salam

25th and 26th January
Year 1 Visit from Olivers' Bee Farm
Venue: DIA
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This week we had an injury to a parent and child due
to a door car door being opened without due care and
attention. This took place at the Kiss and Drop while
the parent was on the path. Please ensure all
surroundings are checked to ensure the safety of
those around us.

23rd - 25th January 
KG1 School photographs
Venue: DIA KG1

25th - 28th January
Year 5 and 6 World School Games 
Communication from PE dept

Student Led Conference Guidance will be coming out
next week. Stay tuned for more information.

27th January 
Student Council Chinese New Year
Celebration
Children to wear Red, Pink, 
Blue or Purple.



DIACoffee    Morning
KG1 : 1st February
KG2: 24th January
Year 1: 26th January
Year 2: 23rd January 
Year 3 : 25thJanuary 
Year 4: 31st January 
Year 5: 27th January 
Year 6: 2nd February 

Coffee Club
Ground Floor
Springs Souq

  PADIA Presents the...

Calling all new and existing
parents. PADIA would love to
welcome you to our 2nd Coffee
Morning of the year. Aimed at
introducing parents (especially
new ones) to one another and
building strong community links.  

"See you there"

8-9am



I am pleased to share with you that one of community role models, Kathy Urban, who is
an accomplished author, will be at the Emirates Airline Festival of Literature this year. 

The details are below and should you wish to attend then please follow this link for
either or both of the two sessions.

https://tickets.emirateslitfest.com/v-1732-kathy-urban.aspx?resetfilters=true
https://tickets.emirateslitfest.com/v-1732-kathy-urban.aspx?resetfilters=true

